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Denver Attorney Shares Best Practices for Hiring New
Employees
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Companies hiring new employees face a daunting array of legal requirements and concerns.

Although the law’s application differs from employer to employer, most organizations can ensure

success for both themselves and their new hires by giving careful thought to a few key matters. In a

bylined article for ColoradoBiz, Denver associate David Roth outlines three steps to help minimize

the potential for legal liability and can maximize the efficiency and effectiveness of the company’s

most valuable asset – its people.

To read the full article, visit ColoradoBiz.
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